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  Nut Free School –  

  this is a reminder  

  that children should  

  not be bringing any 

nut related products into school 

please.  This includes nut filled 

cereal bars, Nutella, peanut butter 

etc.  The dinner ladies spot check 

lunch boxes and this includes at 

break time too.  Thank you 

  

    

   

 

 

Events coming up! 
Nov-23 
Sat 4th Nov – Open Day 10AM to 12PM 
Weds 8th – Fri 10th Nov – Class 4 to 
Horstead Centre 
w/c 13th Nov – Anti-bullying Week 
Thurs 16th Nov – Class 3 to Wreningham 
All Saints Church 
Fri 17th Nov – Children in Need 
Fri 17th Nov – YR Height, Weight, Vision & 
Hearing Checks and Y6 Height & Weight 
Checks 
Mon 20th Nov – FOWS AGM 7:30PM 
Thurs 30th Nov – Whole School Flu Vacc  
Dec-23 
Fri 1st Dec – FOWS Non-uniform Day 
Tues 5th Dec – KS2 Nativity 9:30AM-11AM 
and 5:30PM-7PM 
Thurs 7th Dec – Class 2 Family Lunch 
Fri 8th Dec – Class 2 Family Lunch 
Weds 13th, Thurs 14th & Fri 15th Dec – KS1 
Nativity 
Fri 15th Dec – FOWS Christmas Fayre at 
3PM 
Mon 18th Dec – FOWS Santa Run 
Mon 18th Dec – KS2 Christmas Party at 
1:30PM 
Tues 19th Dec – KS1 Christmas Party at 
1:30PM 
Weds 20th Dec – Christingle 1:30PM (Y6 
Parents Welcome) 
Weds 20th Dec – FOWS Christmas Disco 
5:30PM-8PM at Wreningham Village Hall 
Weds 20th Dec – Last Day of Term 
Thurs 21st Dec to Weds 3rd Jan (incl) – 
Christmas Holiday 
Thurs 4th Jan – Back to School 
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  We hope that you and your families had a lovely  

  half term break, despite the wet weather at 

  times! 

  Thank you to the FOWS who organised the pumpkin trail  

  around Wreningham over the half term break, with the 

  children’s wonderful creations.  We are pleased to  

  announce that Cooper Hallas-Brown was the selected 

winner for the trail.  

This week, Class 3 enjoyed their trip to the Castle Museum, where they spent a 

day with the Romans and Iceni, learning about life in AD80 when the Romans 

had settled in Norfolk, bringing with them their own culture and rules.  They met 

Roman and Iceni characters, the latter who felt they had suffered at the hands of 

the Roman army and as a result learnt about the conflict and their contrasting 

cultures.  The children learnt about Roman armour, weapons and tactics and 

studied Roman objects which were compared with present-day objects. 

It was an interactive day and well done to the children for behaving so well. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children with the Roman scutum shield and Roman torcs on display. 

 

 

 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

  We hope that  

   Class 4 have a 

wonderful time at the Horstead Centre from 

next Wednesday to Friday.  We look forward 

to hearing all about their adventures when 

they return. 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Gus    Class 2: Theo, Poppy 
Class 3: Ruby, Freddie H   Class 4: Celia, Daisy    
 
 

  Family Lunch – we 

   really enjoyed  

   welcoming Class 1 

parents to enjoy lunch with us over the 

past two days.  We hope you enjoyed it 

too!  We ask that Class 2 parents save the 

dates 7th and 8th December for when we 

invite you along too. Letter to follow soon.  

   We would like to pass on  

   our thanks to the  Sugar-

Beat Eating House who raised a fantastic 

£4,116.05 at their firework event on 27th 

October.  An incredible amount of £800 has 

been donated to the school. Thank you! 


